
 

 

 
 
 

1. CALL TO ORDER 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 

 
2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 
Approval of the minutes from May 21, 2020 was moved by Mark Cermak and seconded 
by Ginny Davis.  

 
3. APPROVAL OF AGENDA  

 
Approval of the June 18, 2020 agenda was moved by Bryan Belisle and seconded by 
Mike Shepard. 

 
4. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 
        None.  
 

5. NEW BUSINESS 
 

a) Lakewood Hills Tour and Clean-up (with Pizza dinner provided) 
 
The Lakewood Hills Park tour and clean-up were delayed due to the rain.  Paul 
and Mark identified the proposed location of the all abilities park within 
Lakewood Hills.  The proposed location is between the parking lot and adjacent 
to the existing playground.  The proposed location in close proximity to the 
parking lot allows for additional handicap parking stalls adjacent to the area 
and also direct access from the parking lot. 

 
6. OTHER STAFF REPORTS 

 
a) Resident Request 

 
The Park Advisory Commission received a request regarding fitness stations 
along Lake Avenue.   
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b) Varney Lake 
 
Varney Lake has scum on the water service.  Staff will review with our 
stormwater program and work with the Watershed District for possible causes 
and solutions. 

 
c) 2021 Budget Process 

 
Paul provided an overview of the 2021 budget process and upcoming CIP 
review later in the year.  He requested that Commission members start 
brainstorming ideas to propose for our parks. 

 
7. COMMISSION REPORTS 

 
None. 

 
8. OTHER BUSINESS 

 
None. 

 
9.  ADJOURNMENT 
 

The next meeting will be held on July 16, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at Lakewood Hills Park. 
 
       There being no further business to come before the Park Commission, the meeting was 
       adjourned.  Moved by Victoria Biehn and seconded by Mark Cermak. 


